8/19/2019 State.co.us Executive Branch Mail - FW: COA RMA Rights

STATE OF

COLORADO Housey - DNR, Melissa <melissa.housey@state.co.us>

FW: COA RMA Rights

Trigg, Abby <Abby.Trigg@conocophillips.com> Fri, Aug 16, 2019 at 3:00 PM
To: "Housey - DNR, Melissa" <melissa.housey@state.co.us>

Cc: "Smith, Larry R" <Larry.R.Smith@conocophillips.com>, "Lazarine, Coby L" <Coby.L.Lazarine@conocophillips.com>, "Blair, Maxwell O"
<Maxwell.O.Blair@conocophillips.com>, "Sylvester, Glennis R" <Glennis.Sylvester@conocophillips.com>

Hi Melissa,

As we discussed on the phone, please see the information below regarding the annexed portion of our access road. Please let us know if you feel these permits can be
passed with a condition of approval.

Thank you,

Abby

From: Farkas, Scott (Veracity Land Services, LLC) <Scott.Farkas@contractor.conocophillips.com>

Sent: Friday, August 16, 2019 3:49 PM

To: Trigg, Abby <Abby.Trigg@conocophillips.com>; Sylvester, Glennis R <Glennis.Sylvester@conocophillips.com>

Cc: Smith, Larry R <Larry.R.Smith@conocophillips.com>; Lazarine, Coby L <Coby.L.Lazarine@conocophillips.com>; Denzer, Kathy F <Kathy.F.Denzer@
conocophillips.com>; Ming, Cameron <Cameron.Ming@conocophillips.com>; Thompson, Vanessa M <Vanessa.M.Thompson@conocophillips.com>
Subject: COA RMA Rights

Abby-

Pursuant to the current Road Maintenance Agreement (“RMA”) with the City of Aurora (“COA’), we currently have rights on Yale Ave. to the Eastern section line of
section 26, 4S-65W. We have been working diligently with the COA to amend the current RMA for the past 8-12 months to reflect needed revisions due to COA annexations
that have occurred adding portions of Yale Ave., Jewell Ave., and other former Arapahoe County roads. The feedback we received from COA during this time period was
that the RMA would not be amended until the Aurora “Oil and Gas Operators Agreement” was executed. The Oil and Gas Operator’'s Agreement was executed 6/5/19 by
both parties, and the COA has assured ConocoPhillips Company that they are currently reviewing the amended RMA. ConocoPhillips Company will provide the COGCC a
copy of this agreement immediately following its execution by COA.
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8/19/2019 State.co.us Executive Branch Mail - FW: COA RMA Rights
Thanks,

Scott

Seott Fanhias

Veracity Land Services, LLC
www.veracitylandservice.com

Contract Designee for ConocoPhillips
Regulatory - GPBU
Scott.Farkas@contractor.conocophillips.com
34501 E. Quincy Ave., Bldg. 1

Watkins, CO 80137

Cell: 970.231.8688

Office: 303.268.3774

** CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email may contain communications that are privileged and confidential. It is intended for the proper addressee(s) and may not be
read, retained, copied, or distributed by anyone other than the intended recipient(s). If you have received his email in error, please notify me immediately. **
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